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2 
Pancake on a stick, 
peaches, J&M 
 
Crispito, mashed 
potatoes, green 
beans, pears, milk 

3 
Cereal & toast, 
pineapple, J&M 
 
Beef & bean nachos, 
corn, mixed fruit, 
milk 

4 
Biscuits & gravy, 
mandarin oranges, 
J&M 
 
Chicken & cheese 
quesadilla, rice, refried 
beans, pineapple, milk 

5 
Bagel, applesauce, 
J&M 
 
Spaghetti, breadstick, 
raw veg, pears, milk 

6 
Breakfast pizza, 
peaches, J&M 
 
Corn dog, french fries, 
sweet potatoes, 
grapes, milk 

9 
French toast sticks, 
apricots, J&M 
 
Beef & noodles, 
green beans, 
oranges, milk 

10 
Egg bake, peaches, 
J&M 
 
Walking taco, lettuce 
cheese, tomato, 
refried beans, 
pineapple, milk 

11 
Pancakes, pears, J&M 
 
French bread pizza, 
carrots, mixed fruit, 
milk 

12 
Muffin, pineapple, 
J&M 
 
Chicken patty on bun, 
sweet potatoes, peas, 
apples, milk 

13 
Omelet & 
toast,mandarin 
oranges, J&M 
 
Italian pasta bake, 
breadstick, corn, pears, 
milk 

16 
Scrambled eggs, 
toast, applesauce, 
J&M 
 
Chicken & rice, 
broccoli, pineapple, 
milk 

17 
Oatmeal, yogurt, 
pears, J&M 
 
Tator tot casserole, 
dinner roll, corn, 
green beans, 
peaches, milk 

18 
Breakfast burrito, 
apricots, J&M 
 
Pork patty on bun, 
grapes, raw veg, milk 

19 
Pancake on a stick, 
peaches, J&M 
 
Chicken Fajitas, 
peppers, peas, 
oranges, milk 

20 
Cereal & toast, 
pineapple, J&M 
 
Scalloped potatoes & 
ham, breadstick, corn, 
mixed fruit, milk 

23 
Biscuits & gravy, 
mixed fruit, J&M 
 
Hamburger on bun, 
mashed potatoes, 
baked beans, 
apples, milk 

24 
Bagel, peaches, J&M 
 
Ham & cheese wrap, 
fries, green beans, 
mixed fruit, milk 

25 
Breakfast pizza, 
pineapple, J&M 
 
Chicken nuggets, tator 
tots, carrots, grapes, 
milk 

26 
French toast sticks, 
pears, J&M 
 
Pizza, broccoli, apples, 
milk 
 

27 
Egg bake, applesauce, 
J&M 
 
Rib patty on 
bun,wedges, peas, 
pears, milk 
 

30 
Muffin, mandarin 
oranges, J&M 
 
Cowboy cavitini, 
peas, pineapple, 
milk 

31 
Cereal & toast, pears, 
J&M 
 
Scrambled eggs, 
toast, sausage, 
tomato juice, grapes, 
milk 

  This institute is an 
equal opportunity 
provider 
 
Menu’s subject to 
change upon 
availability 

     



 

 


